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 Howard Radley COMMNT2016/4401/P 05/09/2016  14:07:45 This letter is an objection to Planning Application 2016/4401/P for the construction of a chimney/flue 

in Cholmley Gardens.

I wish to object to the application to move the Chimney from its current position on the roof of the 

boiler house to run up my bedroom wall to the roof above my flat. This will cause me considerable 

inconvenience through both noise and air pollution. The only reason given for moving the chimney 

from its current position (where it has been for many years) is that it is presently unattractive. It is not 

reasonable to inconvenience people with noise pollution just on aesthetic rather than technical or 

practical reasons. 

My main objections are:

- Proposed design for new flue is to run along the external wall of our bedroom and will shake the 

bedroom wall (the situation is the same for my neighbours)

- The flue will carry waste gasses and noise from 5 very large industrial boilers – the existing boilers 

which are of a similar design are already very loud but the existing flues are some distance from where 

people live

- The new flues will be less than 60cm away from our bedroom window

- No air/gas pollution output report has been provided in compliance with the Clean Air Act

- We are concerned about waste gasses generated by combustion including carbon monoxide  The 

flue will be located directly above our balconies, bedroom windows and bedroom door

- We will not be able to open our bedroom windows at night

- The planning documents acknowledge that the flue will both vibrate and produce noise against our 

bedroom wall

- It is proposed to run the boilers 24 hours a day so we will be subject to constant noise and 

vibration 

- The new flue is being placed on top of an existing hot water pipe housing box that is likely to 

amplify the noise 

- It is proposed to build 2 black stacks to house the flues and pipes next to balconies blocking light 

into garden and balcony and view into communal gardens.

- The relocation of the flue affects eight homes

- None of these residents were consulted about the relocation the flue

- There are alternative places to put the flues as at present. No consideration has been made of these 

alternatives
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